
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

 

Year 1 will be visiting Gorton Library. This is an opportunity for children to use the school library card to 

borrow a book.  

 

Year 1 will be visiting the library on the following dates.   

 

Daisy Class (Mrs Chadderton and Miss Whitty): Monday 25th November between 9:45am-11.00am 

Buttercup Class (Miss Wright): Tuesday 26th November between 9.45am-11.00am 

Poppy Class (Miss Donnelly): Thursday 28th November between 9.45am-11.00am 

 

 

We are looking for some parent volunteers to accompany us on this trip. If you are interested in 

joining us please speak to your child’s class teacher.  

 

 

If you do not want your child to attend this trip to Gorton Library, please return the attached slip at 

the bottom of this letter. 

 

 

Thank You 

The Year 1 Team  

 

 

 

 

Trip to Gorton Library 
 

Child’s name: _____________________________ 

 

 

I do not want my child to attend the class trip to Gorton Library. 

 

 

Signed __________________________     Date ______________________ 

 


